
 
 

 
March 20th, 2019 
 
Chair Golden and members of the committee, 
 
My name is Sal Peralta.  I am testifying today on behalf of the Independent Party of Oregon in favor SJR 18-4. 
 
This is the first version of any constitutional amendment being considered in the 2019 legislative session that 
protects the will of voters in Portland and Multnomah County and that creates a comprehensive constitutional 
framework to regulate campaign contributions in Oregon. 
 
We support this committee passing this bill with the -4 amendment ahead of the upcoming deadlines for policy 
bills.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sal Peralta 

 


